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Bicycle Advisory Board – Minutes 
 
April 16, 2024 
City Hall Briefing Center 
Meeting Minutes:   Meeting called to order at 6:00 PM by Grant Shipley 
 
Attendance: 

• Board Members Present Grant Shipley (Chair), Lauren Pangborn (Vice Chair), Charles 
Greenwood, Pablo Monsivais, Taylor Stevens, Brian Falteisek, Christina Ramirez 

•  Board Members Not Present: Aren Murcar, Karim Habib, Satish Shrestha 
• Quorum Present: Yes 
• Staff Members Present: Colin Quinn-Hurst 

 
Public Comment: 

None 
 
Briefing Session: 

Minutes from the March 19, 2024 meeting approved unanimously. 

1. Liaison Report – CTAB  
• None  

2. Liaison Report – PCTS  
• None  

3. Chair Report –  
• Grant Shipley reported that construction season has begun, and he recommends discussing 

bike-friendly signage that does not block bike lanes.  
4. Staff Report 

• Colin Quinn-Hurst reported that the city has received a street vacation request between 2nd 
and 3rd Avenue. He noted that this should not affect any bike lanes. The board gave their 
comments on the proposed project. 

• Colin reported that Tyler Kimbrell applied for the Accelerated Mobility Playbook which 
provides grant funding for improved bicycle infrastructure planning. 

• Colin and the board discussed the Children of the Sun trail connection with the North-South 
Corridor. 

• Colin provided an update on the renewal of the Shared Mobility program and request for 
proposals. 

 
 
Workshops: 

1. Resurfacing Projects Update 
• Presentation provided by Colin Quinn-Hurst 
• Questions asked and answered 
• Discussion ensued 

 

2. Bike Friendly Application 
• Presentation provided by Colin Quinn-Hurst 
• Questions asked and answered 
• Discussion ensued 
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3. Transportation Commission Creation 
• Presentation provided by Colin Quinn-Hurst 
• Questions asked and answered 
• Discussion ensued 

 
 
4. Bike Swap Booth Staffing (4/20) 

• Presentation provided by Colin Quinn-Hurst 
• Questions asked and answered 
• Discussion ensued 

 
5. May Mobile Meeting and Future Mobile Meeting Potential 

• Presentation provided by Colin Quinn-Hurst 
• Questions asked and answered 
• Discussion ensued 

 
6. Bike Everywhere Month 

• Presentation provided by Colin Quinn-Hurst 
• Questions asked and answered 
• Discussion ensued 

 
 
 

 
Meeting Adjourned at 7:28 PM 
 
Next Bicycle Advisory Board Meeting scheduled for Tuesday, May 21, 2024  
 
 


